
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) – King Power Stadium charges
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked for:

The cost per week for additional security at the King Power Stadium charged by the club from the 10th March to the last day it was used by the NHS for stadium car park and other facilities. 
The cost per week for additional cleaning at the King Power Stadium charged by the club from the 10th of March to the last day it was used by the NHS for stadium car park and other facilities. 
Any additional costs that were charged by the club from the 10th March to the last day it was used by the NHS for stadium car park and other facilities. 
The overall figure charged by the club from the 10th March to the last day it was used by the NHS for stadium car park and other facilities.

Answer:


Leicester City Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by the Council.

To advise and assist you further, I would direct you to contact the NHS who may hold enough information to answer your request.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk

